


e Students who need to use their phones or other electronic devices for health and medical reasons,
e.g., glucose monitoring, medication administration reminders, etc., or to support specific special
education needs, may continue to use them during the school day following consultation with
school administration.

e Contravention of these Ministry of Education expectations will be addressed according to the
procedures outlined within DPCDSB’s Catholic Code of Conduct.



https://www.dpcdsb.org/students/catholic-code-of-conduct
https://www.dpcdsb.org/students/catholic-code-of-conduct







